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TRAVEL ADVISORY: 

Early morning I-95 crash damages roadway, repairs scheduled for tonight 
 

ST. AUGUSTINE, FL. – Following a crash early this morning on I-95 southbound at mile marker 298 

(near U.S. 1) in St. Johns County, the outside lane and shoulder will remain closed throughout the day 

until repairs can be made to the roadway tonight.  

FDOT crews are expected to begin work this evening and it is expected the lane and shoulder will be 

reopened tomorrow (August 1) morning, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
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